Subject: Welcome Home, Ethics and MOUs

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 5/24/2017 3:37 PM

To: "Fred Gould (fred\_gould@ncsu.edu)" <fred\_gould@ncsu.edu>

Hi Fred,

Welcome back Fred. I hope you are doing OK.

I had a couple good communication sessions (multiple emails and a long chat today) with Elizabeth. I think she is on the track to function well leading an ethics advisory group. Part of the convo was on the fact that we have no money, but in the future hope to get support. She is comfortable with a sliding scale of functionality based on variable funding considerations. She suggested a mechanism for Ethics input which seemed good to me. She also had thought and brought up names with me, only a few of which I was familiar. Ultimately, I think she is empowered and motivated to draft a charter for the Ethics team that the Steering Committee will ultimately need to approve. Prior to meeting the Steering Committee, I suggested a quick conversation with you and I, as your service on the Target Malaria Ethics team may be insightful for her. Are you amenable to meeting with her and I for about 15-20 minutes? If so, is 11 on Friday (our usual time) acceptable?

Also, can get the MoU signed by Dean Linton? I am on and off campus over the next few days.

Thanks for considering these requests.

Warmly Royden

J. Royden Saah
Coordinator
Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program
www.geneticbiocontrol.org
www.islandconservation.org

AU: +61 459 610 332 US: +1 919 520 5954

1 of 1 9/11/2017 10:46 AM